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October 17, 2013 
         
 
Keren Orr 
3549 – 71st Street East 
Inver Grove Heights, MN 55076 
 
VIA US MAIL 
 
Re:   Appeal for Property at 362 Sherburne Avenue 
 
Dear Ms. Orr: 
 
This is to confirm that on October 15, 2013 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant an extension until July 1, 
2014 for the driveway to come into compliance.  Please note that the neighboring property will 
also get an Order to come into compliance with the same deadline on the driveway issue.  If the 
neighboring property owner sells the property, the new owner will need to be in compliance with 
the Order. 
 
If you wish to appeal further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, 
November 6, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers, Third Floor.   
 
If you have questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MV 

 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors 
 Jeremy Hall 
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